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Representative Ben DeSmidt Reacts to Governor Evers’ 2025 Budget Address 

MADISON, WI – Governor Tony Evers delivered his 2025 Budget Address tonight in the Assembly 

Chambers, outlining his 2025-2027 Executive Budget. It includes critical investments in education, 

mental health services, public safety, infrastructure, and several proposals focused on lowering 

everyday costs for Wisconsin families.  

 

Representative Ben DeSmidt (D-Kenosha) released the following statement:  

 

“It’s clear Governor Evers is delivering on his promise to make life more affordable for working 

families. Lowering the cost of child care and making prescription drugs more affordable will help 

Wisconsinites keep more of their hard-earned money, invest in their futures, and continue to build 

a strong economy.   

 

By making essential services more affordable and expanding mental health resources, Governor 

Evers is showing he’s listening and responding to the needs of our communities. I’m proud we have 

a Governor who continues to lead the charge in making Wisconsin a place where families don’t just 

survive, but we thrive.  

 

I look forward to working with the Governor and my colleagues to turn these proposals into reality. 

By addressing rising costs and expanding critical support services, we can provide long lasting relief 

and create a strong, more prosperous state for generations to come.”  
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